April 2, 1954 Letter, Chang Jun Yu to Colonel James C. Cross

Citation:

"Letter, Chang Jun Yu to Colonel James C. Cross", April 2, 1954, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-129, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.

https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122845

Summary:

Chang Jun Yu, Secretary of the President, sends a letter congratulating General E. E. Partridge on his promotion.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

2nd April, 1954

Dear Colonel Cross:

It is desired to thank you for your kind favor in despatching to General Earle E. Partridge, FEAF Commander, the following message by cable:

"IT IS WITH DEEP PLEASURE I TODAY HEARD OF YOUR PROMOTION AND I WISH TO EXTEND TO YOU MY CONGRATULATIONS AND VERY GOOD WISHES FOR YOUR FINE AND INSPIRING LPADERSHIP IN THE SERVICE OF YOUR GREAT COUNTRY. SYNOMAN RHEE."

Yours sincerely,

C. J. Yu Office of the President

Lieutement Golonel James G. Cross, USA. Special Assistant to the Army Commander, Headquarters, 8th USArmy YONGSAN.